
Tuesday, June 4, 2003 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of     Regular meeting of 
The Hermosa Beach City Council      June 10, 2003 
 
 

ACCEPTANCE OF STATE DOMESTIC PREPAREDNESS 
EQUIPMENT PROGRAM GRANT PAYMENT 

 
 

Background: 
 
The State Domestic Preparedness Equipment Program financial assistance is for the 
purchase of equipment to enhance the capability of state and local agencies to respond to 
incidents of terrorism involving the use of chemical and biological agents, as well as 
radiological and explosive devices. This program continues the effort to equip first 
responders. This funding is provided through the Office of the Assistant United States 
Attorney General, Office of Justice Programs, Office for Domestic Preparedness and the  
State Domestic Preparedness Equipment Program. 
 
Recommended Action: 
 
It is recommended that City Council accept the State Domestic Preparedness Equipment 
Program payment of $4,562.38 from the Office of Justice Programs Equipment Grant 
Claims and to approve the appropriation of same for the purchase of Personal Dosimetry 
Radiological Monitors. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted:    Concur: 
 
 
_______________________     ___________________________   
Russell Tingley, Fire Chief    Viki Copeland, Finance Director 
 
 
       ___________________________   
       Stephen Burrell, City Manager 


